FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Katherine Harris
Secretary of State

April 6, 2001

Amelia I. Liera ; \ \ \\
20806 NW 16th St. bo bo D b D
Pembroke Pines, FL 33029

SUBJECT: DEREAL SERVICES, INC.
Ref. Number: PO0000101011

This letter is to advise you that as of April 8, 2001 the Articles of Incorporation
for DEREAL SERVICES, INC. has been reactivated. '

We received the check for Debit Memo #91954-C as a replacement check for
the one that was returned by your bank.

if further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations

IODOOS9s220) ——s . -

040601 --01 00s~-08
T S ssswwd 5

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahéssee, Florida 32314



